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MEMO 
 

To:  Frontier Central School Families 
 
From:  Mr. Christopher Swiatek, Superintendent of Schools  
 
Date:   9/2/22 
 
Re:  2022-23 School Year  
 

Frontier Families:   
 
The 2022-23 school year is upon us.  On Tuesday, September 6th, 2022 our students will be 
returning to the District to open arms. This is an exciting time for all of our staff and students.  
There is no day like the first day.  We welcome our new “Falcons in Training” in kindergarten 
and salute our Class of 2023! 
 
As we navigate the new year together, I wanted to reach out to all families and ask that we all 
increase our level of patience during the first week while we acclimate students and staff. We 
anticipate adjustments in student schedules, athletics, transportation and food service.  Each of 
these areas are critical to the success of our students and the general operating procedures of 
the District.  A great deal of time is spent planning the school year.  Despite the immense 
efforts, there are still game time adjustments and gaps to close when the school day really 
begins.   My promise to you as Superintendent is to ensure we prioritize each individual student 
and resolve issues that present themselves as quickly and professionally as possible.  
 
Our staff looks forward to seeing our students return and the successes and challenges it will 
present.  We look forward to partnering with you to make the 2022-23 school year a success for 
our District.  
 

Christopher J. Swiatek 
Superintendent    


